
From: Sara Payne  
Sent: 24 February 2022 08:18 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2022/0419/T - 8 Doughty Street 
 
Good morning  
 
I live on Great Ormond Street and am a local resident to this site. I object to 
the trees being removed. I understand an independent review of the trees has 
been done that says, contrary to the applicant's claim, that the damage is not 
serious and does need to be done urgently. As a parent of children who 
attended St George's Primary - a couple of hundred metres from the trees - I 
support alternative ways to maintain trees like this as they are key to 
environmental and ecosystem benefits to children and families around here. 
We are lucky to have some green space and trees and I uphold all efforts to 
keep trees like these. 
 
Sara Payne (8 Great Ormond Street, WC1N 3RB) 
 
 
 
 
 


